
Dear Students and Parents

Please find attached the internal term exam timetable for you to diarise. 
More information on these exams will be distributed next term. Here’s what you can anticipate:

· After the Easter break, teachers will provide students with clear instructions regarding the topics to be studied for each subject.
· Timetables will be reissued, specifying rooms allocated for each exam.
· I will hold an exams assembly next term to show you the rooms we will be using for Year 12 and also answer any questions you may have.
· Students with Access Arrangements will be situated in the same room as the rest of their classmates, this includes those who will be using a laptop. This will mirror how it will be for your A-Level finals.
· All EC students are required to take the Microsoft Office Specialist exam. Next term, a sign-up sheet will be available in the Sixth Form Centre for selecting your slot. For further information, please reach out to Mr Costen.
· In the event of a subject clash, affected students will have supervised lunch on that day. I will speak to those students individually.
· Students will sit their exams in the school where they are taught APART FROM Pure Maths. All EC Pure Maths students will write this paper (21 May) at EC regardless of where they are taught. 
· All exam-related information will be accessible via the following link: https://elizabethcollege.fireflycloud.net/examinations/year-12-internal-examinations

Wishing you a wonderful Easter break.
Many thanks
Katie Sebire
Examinations Manager
